

## **EAA Chapter 648**

Longmont, Colorado 80503

Our next Chapter meeting is Monday, October 12th at our usual time and location, Bob and Carol's office.



Thanks to all of you for reading our newsletter and I will keep on working to increase our readership and don't forget to patronize our advertisers if an aviation purchase is in your future.

Remember, "Nothing happens until somebody sells something"

## The President's message:



I'm unsure how many members have taken a gander at the new paint on Bob and Carol's office building, also known as our club house, I think it's pretty spectacular. Gobs of thanks to all that helped, with a special thanks to Carol for standing in line for what seemed like forever to order and pay for our pizza lunch. Thanks,

Carol!

Our next meeting

will be this Monday at our usual time and location, and the planned schedule is Rick then Dan, Rick again, then Dan (repeat), and finally, Dick. Somewhere in there we should discuss our ever popular and traditional get together in December. Our featured speaker is ??, the topic will be "An introduction and overview on the Properties of Air, Atmospheric Layers, Clouds and Wind, and how these combine with Temperature and Barometric Pressure to create what we know as Weather." Yes, it sounds dry, trust me, it won't be. 648 does NOT do dry.

Mike Duggan is progressing swimmingly on his Carbon Cub project, perhaps he'll give a report (we are EAA after all, we build and fly airplanes :)
) Dan, see above, has been busier than a paper hanger with an itch.

Two potential new members have been in contact with me, should anticipate a visitor at this meeting. Make them feel welcome. In addition, a well known person, currently hanagar's at BJC, would like to move his planes to LMO. If anyone knows of a 40'x40' hangar (or similar) for rent or sale, please let me know.

Again, our next EAA Chapter 648 meeting is this Monday at the office of Bob and Carol with Colorado Classics Aircraft. Practice Covid etiquette, wear a mask if someone asks you too (you will NOT die), distancing is good, so is washing yer lunch hooks on a regular basis. In other words, use common sense.

Bring a friend, we have lots of chairs!

I remain Yer Obedint Srvnt,

Rick

## **EAA 648 Chapter Officers:**

President: Rick Hall 303-747-2042 rick648@zggtr.org

• Vice President: Bill Kastenholz

• **Secretary:** None elected, Various volunteers

• Treasurer: None active at this time

• Newsletter Editor: Haiko Eichler 970-344-4599 heritmail@aol.com

• **Tech Counselors:** Bill Hannahan 303-618-7921 <u>wfhannahan@yahoo.com</u>
Doug Sykes 720-684-8699 <u>taildraggers4cd@hotmail.com</u>
Brent Olsen 303-241-7884 <u>brent.olsen.co@gmail.com</u>

Flight Advisor: Bill Mitchell 303-427-4025 billyav8r@yahoo.com

## EAA Chapter 648 website: <a href="https://chapters.eaa.org/EAA648">https://chapters.eaa.org/EAA648</a>

Disclaimer: Be aware that as always, in past, present, and future, any communications issued by Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 648, regardless of format, and/or media used, which includes, but is not limited to, this newsletter and audio/visual recordings, is presented only in the context of a clearing house of ideas, opinion and personal experience accounts. Anyone using ideas, opinions, information, etc., does so at their own risk. Therefore, no liability is expressed or implied by the Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 648, or any of its members. Any event announced and/or listed herein, except as noted, is done as a matter of information and does not constitute approval, sponsorship, control, or endorsement of said event. This newsletter is published by Chapter 648 of the Experimental Aircraft Association for the use, education, and enjoyment of the members and others to whom it is provided. No claim is made for technical accuracy of material presented or endorsement of any of its advertisers or sponsors. Editorial content is the opinion of the contributor and does not reflect the position of Chapter 648 or the Experimental Aircraft Association. Submission of articles, comments, or inquiries for publication in the newsletter is encouraged. Meetings are normally held on the second Monday of each month at 7:00 P.M. The place is determined each month.